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All branches of Parkland Regional Library will be closed as of March 18, 2020 in response to COVID-19 to 
help slow the spread of the virus. This closure will be in effect for two weeks (until April 1, 2020) at 
which point we will reassess the risk and update the public. There will be no access to physical library 
services during this time. No overdue charges will be laid, no holds accepted or processed. Holds on the 
library shelf will be kept for seven days after the library re-opens. If your library has a book drop, returns 
are accepted .Digital Library services are still open to the public at 
 

Monica Kiefer 
Librarian 
Parkland Regional Library 
Muenster Branch 
 
306-682-5252 
muenster@parklandlibrary.ca 
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